
Members of the Buckingham Friends School chapter of Jeunes Amis du Français (JAF) 
recently completed a meaningful winter service project, supporting our community's only 
domestic violence supportive services provider. 
 
The project unfolded in two phases. First, JAF students organized a school-wide collection 
of nonperishable goods and stuffed animals to benefit the women and children in need. To 
raise awareness, JAF students created eye-catching posters and spoke to each class, 
inspiring the school community to rally behind the cause. 
 
Second, JAF members volunteered at a holiday party for the families receiving support. 
During the celebration, the students organized and ran games and activities for the 
children, creating a festive and welcoming atmosphere. 
 
This project exemplifies the spirit of compassion and community service embraced by 
Buckingham Friends School and the JAF chapter. We are proud of our students' dedication 
and creativity in making a difference this holiday season. 

 


